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June 16, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mike Langston 
Langston Concrete, Inc. 
902 South Union Street 
P.O. Box 279 
Florence, CO  81226 
 
RE: Florence Sand & Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1992-051;  
 May 2020 Inspection Corrective Action Resolved 
 
Dear Mr. Langston, 
 
On June 15, 2020, the Division approved your technical revision application to allow for the import 
of clean earthen fill material from an offsite construction project, thereby addressing the cited 
problem in the inspection report dated May 22, 2020.  
 
The Division considers the corrective action resolved.   
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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